
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Safeguarding Statement 

 
Aylesbury High School staff and all volunteers are committed to Safeguarding and promoting 
the welfare of young people.  All are aware of their duties and responsibilities in Safeguarding 
as explained in ‘Keeping Children Safe in Education September 2019’ and our Child Protection 
and Safeguarding Policy. 
 
As a school, we operate safer recruitment practices and ensure that successful applicants are 
subject to safeguarding checks.  Anyone considering a vacancy at Aylesbury High School should 
spend time reading the documents mentioned above, which are available via our website under 
‘Key Information and Policies’. 
 
If you have any safeguarding concerns about a student at Aylesbury High School, please do not 
hesitate to contact the Designated Safeguarding Lead or member of the team as shown below. 
 
Contacts: 
 
Designated Safeguarding Lead, Deputy Headteacher and Designated Teacher for Looked After 
Children. 
 
Mrs Nette Hamnett 
 
Designated Safeguarding Team 
 
Assistant Headteachers:  Mrs Harriet Queralt, Miss Amanda Brigden, Mrs Caroline Wilkes 
 
Mental Health, Wellbeing and Young Carer Lead: Mrs Lisa Westcott 
 
Nominated Governor: Mrs Helen Bush 
 
Chair of Governors: Mr James Chandler 


